
- CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 

JANUARY 19, 1976 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Ralph Spencer 

Charles McQueeney 
Leonard Stubbs 
Russell Sweetman 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

7:30 P.M. 

Mr. Kenning advised Council that the City has been given the opportunity 
to acquire law books from a retired Attorney 1 s Library. These books could be 
used when the City Law Library is developed. Mayor Green referred this matter 
to the Legal Council Committee for their recommendation to Council. 

Mr. Kenning briefed Council on a letter he received from the Centerville­
t~ashington Township Chamber of Commerce asking for Council's support of their 
Yule Season proposal to purchase several pole-mounted decorations and two 
streamer signs to be placed over North and South Main Street. Mr. Kenning sees 
no problem in the City providing manpower and storage as needed. Mayor Green 
suggested that this be coordinated with the City Beautiful Commission. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a proposed Resolution for the City to enter into 
an Agreement with the Ralph L. Woolpert Company for engineering services 
in connection with the extension of Clyo Road. Three engineering firms were 
interviewed, fees ranging from $60,000 to $75,000. Mr. Kenning and Mr. Schab 
recommended accepting the services of the Woolpert Company as they were the 
low bi±ler and have experience in this field; they are a local firm and can move 
•invnediately. Mr. Sweetman and Mr. Spencer expressed concern with the fact 
that perhaps Woolpert is too involved in the Community. Council concurred 
that this matter be delayed until the next Council Work Session at which time 
Mr. Schab will be present for discussion. 

There being no further business, the Meeting was adjourned. 

~~~ 
Marilyn J . McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 

Mayor 


